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COTTER BAND’S LASAGNA DINNER �

The Cotter Band’s Lasagna Dinner 

fundraiser is today, Sunday, January 26

,

 

4:00-6:30pm at the Elk’s Lodge, Goodview. 

Includes Lasagna, Tossed Salad, Garlic 

Bread and Beverage. Cost: $10. Take out 

available.  Entertainment provided by Cotter Jazz Band.  
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This weekend, we take up the Collection for the Church in 

Latin America! Many people in Latin America and the 

Caribbean do not have access to church programs and 

ministries because of a rising secular culture, difficult rural 

terrain, and a shortage of ministers. Your generosity makes it 

possible for our brothers and sisters in Latin America and the 

Caribbean to share in the life of the Church and grow closer to 

Christ. Please be generous to the special collection! To learn 

more, visit www.usccb.org/latin-america. 
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First Friday of February! 

The Cathedral invites you to Cor Jesu on Friday, 

February 7

th

 from 7:00-9:00pm. Cor Jesu is an 

evening of Eucharistic Adoration, Confessions, and 

music in honor of the Sacred Heart of Jesus. For 

more details, search for Winona Cor Jesu on 

Facebook, go to cascwinona.org/prayer/corJesu or call Olivia 

Gadient at (507) 951-7063. 
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Every two seconds, someone in the 

U.S. needs blood. You can help save 

lives by joining  Cathedral of the 

Sacred Heart for a blood drive on 

Friday, February 7 from Noon to 

6:00pm in Holy Family Hall 

(basement) at the Cathedral. Make a 

difference in our community and beyond and help ensure 

blood is on the shelves before it is needed for trauma victims, 

transplant recipients and those being treated for cancer and 

sickle cell disease. To make an appointment visit 

RedCrossBlood.org or call 1-800-RED CROSS. 
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The Life in the Spirit Seminar will help to acquaint the 

participant with the person, the work, and the power of the 

Holy Spirit (the third person of the Trinity), using scripture and 

personal testimony. The Seminar is designed to heighten 

awareness of the Spirit of God working in our personal lives 

and in the life of the church. Please join us at St. Casimir’s 

Church, Winona, MN starting on Sunday, February 9th at 

2:00pm and Sundays throughout Lent. 

 

Please contact Tammy Palubicki at (507) 458-2645 or 

prayerwarrior394@gmail.com if you plan on attending or 

have questions. 
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A Holy Hour for Prayer, Life, Marriage & Religious Liberty will be offered Saturday, February 1, 8:30 to 9:30am at the Cathedral. 

Gather for the rosary, prayer and reflection. Come pray with us for an increased respect for life, engaged couples, stronger 

marriages, and religious freedom. 



This week, January 26-February 1, is 

Catholic Schools Week. This is the 46

th

 

observance of this week. This year’s 

theme is Catholic Schools: Learn. Serve. 

Lead. Succeed. We are richly blessed in 

Winona to offer Catholic education from 

pre-school through the university level. There are not 

many smaller communities who can claim that. We have 

a long history of Catholic education in Winona, along with 

generous benefactors, strongly committed faculty, staff 

and administrators. Generous parents willing to send 

their child to Catholic school are a necessary part of our 

Catholic school life in Winona. I am deeply grateful to all 

those who have made and continue to make an abiding 

commitment to our Catholic schools. Through our 

prayers and support, may we continue to help our 

students, at all levels, learn, serve, lead, and succeed. In 

observance of Catholic Schools Week, Bishop Quinn will 

be celebrating a Mass at the Basilica of St. Stanislaus 

Kostka this Friday, January 31

st

, at 10:00am. All are 

welcome to participate in this Mass. 

 

The Ad Limina visit to Rome was a great honor and 

blessing for me in many ways. To meet Pope Francis, to 

visit many beautiful basilicas and churches, and to pray 

at the tombs of many saints are great gifts and 

opportunities which I will always treasure. I am very 

grateful to those who sent prayers/intercessions with me 

to Rome. I offered them each day that I was there. God 

will generously respond to these needs. His abundant 

providence will be made manifest. Once again, I express 

my deep gratitude to Fr. Matt Wagner for taking care of 

our two parishes while I was away. Thank you for your 

prayers for me and for the bishops who were 

participating in this Ad Limina. 
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We are now in the season of Epiphany, and we should 

probably take another look at the vastness of God’s plan 

for redemption. Today, the prophet Isaiah reminds us that 

the big plan is not simply to bring back the tribes of 

Israel. Rather, it is to bring salvation to “the ends of the 

earth.” What an incredible task we’ve been given by virtue 

of our Baptism! And, lest the goal seem impossible to 

attain, let’s remember that we are not alone in the 

endeavor. We have all been gifted with the Light of Christ.   

 

This is the time of year when we can appreciate the 

power of light. For many of us, our days begin when it is 

still dark outside; we leave for or come home from work 

in the dark; we rely on streetlights, driveway lights and 

porch lights to make our way. All of us have experienced 

the difficulty of moving about, even in familiar places, 

when power lines have snapped with ice and snow. The 

Light that has come among us is more powerful than all 

the electricity we can imagine, and its power is ours for 

the asking. Our outreach to all helps fulfill the mission of 

the Lord, who lives among and in each of us.   

 

-Shari Jarvis, St. Mary’s parishioner 
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Infant Baptism 

 St. Mary’s: Call the parish office one to two months prior to 

the birth. 

   Cathedral/St. Casimir: go to www.cascwinona.org and fill 

out and submit the baptism information sheet located under 

the sacrament tab. 

 

Marriage 

 Make arrangement with the Pastor at least six months prior. 

 

Anointing of the Sick 

 After any Mass by request or other arrangements. 
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Services for Children 

 Liturgy of the Word. Sunday during 10:30am Mass at  

St. Mary’s Church and Cathedral of the Sacred Heart. 

 

New Parishioners 

 Come to or call the Parish Office or go online to register. 

 

Hospitalizations 

 Please notify the parish office directly. 
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January 26, 2020  •  Third Sunday in Ordinary Time  l  3 
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Cathedral/St. Casimir Pastoral Council: 

Andy Teska .......................................... andy_teska@hotmail.com 

Cathedral Finance Council: 

Jen Welch ....................................... jenwelch77@gmail.com 

Cathedral Trustees: 

Betsy Rowekamp ........................... rowefam@hbci.com 

Mark Brickl ..................................... mbrickl@bricklbros.com 

Buildings & Grounds Committee: 

Jason Quinn .................................... twinjq@yahoo.com 

St. Casimir Finance Council: 

Jeff Kammerer ............................... jkammer@hbci.com 

Cathedral Parish Life Committee: 

Parish Office ................................... info@cathedralwinona.org 
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Renew Faith, Extend Mercy, Inspire Hope 

  

Cathedral Parish Goal: $49,250 

 

As of: 1/17/2020 

Amount Pledged/Received: $56,181 

Amount Over/(Under) Goal: $6,931 

Percentage of Goal Received: 114.07% 

 

Thank you for your support. 

Please welcome the newest members of 

the Cathedral Parish: 

 

Olivia Gadient 

Connie Kukowski 
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Dear Parish Members, 

 

We are stepping down as Co-Chairs of the festival. We are 

looking for new people to fill this role. Please let Father McNea 

or the parish office know if you are interested in this role. We 

will help the new Chair or Co-Chairs in the transition but need 

this position filled by March. 

 

Erin Sturm & Mark Brickl 
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In search of youth who have attended past Totus Tuus, Camp 

Summit, Steubenville, Youth Adoration & Game Nights or other 

summer youth programming! We are looking for photographs, 

written testimonials, and students willing to share their 

experience at a parent information meeting on Sunday, 

F e b r u a r y  1 6 t h .  P l e a s e  e m a i l  H e i d i  a t 

workplayread@gmail.com if you are interested and able to 

help! 
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Will be meeting at 7:00pm on Monday, February 

10th in the St. Thomas Room at Cathedral. All are 

welcome to attend our next meeting to learn 

about our outreach for families in our faith 

community. 

Luke 1:41-42—When Elizabeth heard Mary's greeting, the 

baby leaped in her womb, and Elizabeth was filled with the 

Holy Spirit. In a loud voice she exclaimed: "Blessed are you 

among women, and blessed is the child you will bear!" 
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Attention all men! “That Man is You!” will be starting its 

spring semester on Thursday, January 30

th

 at 6:00am in Holy 

Family Hall. If you haven’t attended before, or it’s been awhile 

since you’ve attended, please feel free to join us…it’s never 

too late! If you have any questions, please contact Steve 

Hesse at 507-313-9181. 
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We will meet on February 6th. starting with 12:10pm Mass at 

the Cathedral followed by a lunch of baked chicken, mashed 

potatoes. gravy, green beans, Waldorf salad, roll, and cherry 

pie. Entertainment will be Fr. Wagner singing. Reservations 

are required and can be made by calling Karen at 457-3671 

no later than noon February 3rd. Cost is $5.00; all are 

welcome.�
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For prayer requests please contact Kathy Foerster 

at kathyfoerster@gmail.com or 507-313-6880. 
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Fiscal Year July 1, 2019—June 30, 2020 

 

Giving July 1, 2019—January 12, 2020 

Total Church Support ...................................... $353,452 

Budgeted Church Support YTD ...................... $364,376 

 

July—December, 2019 

Income ............................................................. $420,519 

Expenses ......................................................... $389,827 

Net Income/(Loss) ......................................... $  30,692 
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2019 Electronic Giving Statements are now available on-line. 

To get your statement go to My Own Church at https://

winona.parishsoftfamilysuite.com/Default.aspx. If you 

already have a user name and password from last year you 

are all set to log in and download your giving statement. If you 

haven't set up access before, please consider registering and 

setting up on-line access. For questions or assistance, please 

contact  C indy  O lson  at  507-450-9164 or 

businessoffice@cathedralwinona.org Any statements not 

picked up electronically will be mailed at the end of January. 
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We are God’s partially faithful, yet wonderfully 

gifted people. Together we are called to heal, educate 

and connect all our brothers and sisters to our loving 

and forgiving God. We believe that this call comes to 

us in Baptism, and is nourished through the Word, 

Eucharist, and works of mercy and caring. 
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July 1, 2019-January 12, 2020 

 

Total Church Support                                        $310,157 

Budgeted Church Support (year to date)           319,992 

 

 

July 1—December 2019 

 

Church Support                                          $298,437 

Other Income from Operations                     78,302 

Total Income                                             $376,739 

Expenses                                                   $350,349   

Net Income/(Loss) from operations      $  26,390 
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Contact Linda Angst at 458-1245 for prayer requests or 

to join the prayer chain.  
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Pastoral Council Chair: Kevin O’Laughlin   507-201-8586  

Finance Council Chair: Bob Stein               507-454-2146  

����
����������	���
�������

Phil & Becky Schumacher 

Michael & Stephanie Hansen and  

daughters Evalyn, Vivian & Madeline 
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On the first weekend of each month, our parish 

collects food for the Winona Volunteer Services 

food shelf. Please remember to bring your 

nonperishable food and monetary donations 

(marked WVS)  to Mass next weekend, February 

1/2. Items most needed are canned fruits and 

juices, canned meats, rice and pasta, complete 

baking mixes, peanut butter, cereal and canned stews and 

soups. Low salt and low sugar items are also needed for those 

with restrictive diets visiting the food shelf. Cereals, pasta, 

canned juices, fruits and vegetables are always needed. 

Protein foods like tuna, peanut butter, beans, and hearty 

soups are especially important.   

Your donations will go directly to alleviate hunger in Winona.  
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Sacramental Preparation 

First Reconciliation/First Eucharist 

January 29—First Eucharist Activity Night (5:00-7:00pm) 

February 12—Session Six 

Parents and children attend sessions together from 5:30-

6:30pm in the Visitation Commons. 

 

Confirmation 

February 19—Session Six 

St. Mary’s – 6:30:8:00pm  

 

Sunday School (Ages 3-5) during 10:30am Mass 

January 26, February 2, 9, 16, 23 

 

Wednesday Sessions (Grades 1-9) 

January 29—Regular Session  

February 5—Regular Session 

February 12—Regular Session 

February 19—Regular Session 

February 26—Ash Wednesday Mass at 5:30pm; 

No regular sessions 
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The 2019 Contribution statements are now available through 

My Own Church on our parish website at 

www.stmaryswinona.org. Please log in and download your 

statement so we are able to save printing and mailing costs. 

If you do not have log-ins for My Own Church use this link to 

get started. 

 

https://winona.parishsoftfamilysuite.com/ 

Go to New User to set up an account. 

 

If you have any questions call or e-mail Cindy Olson at 

colson@wacs1.org or 507-450-9164. 

 

Any statements not retrieved electronically will be mailed out 

at the end of the month. 
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It's that time again for the 11th Annual Luck of the Irish 

Event on Friday, March 20th, 5:00—9:00pm. 

 

The Luck of the Irish raffle tickets are in the Visitation 

Commons to be picked up to save the parish the cost to 

mail them out. If there are not tickets for you and you would 

like some or you would like more tickets, please contact Jan 

in the parish office.  
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This week’s focus: 

Gervais Wealth Management 

Dahl Toyota 

�
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The regular deadline for bulletin announcements is 

Wednesday by noon, 11 days prior to the publication date.  

Announcements are to be submitted in writing by mailing or 

dropping off at the parish offices or by e-mail to: 

info@cathedralwinona.org and stmarys@wacs1.org. All 

items are subject to approval and editing. 

January 2020 is National Slavery and 

Human Trafficking Prevention Month, as 

decreed by presidential proclamation. 

There are approximately 40.3 million 

people in forced labor, sexual exploitation, 

domestic servitude and forced marriage worldwide. About 

$150 billion is made each year from forced labor, that’s over 

$4,750 a second. National Slavery and Human Trafficking 

Prevention Month culminates in the annual observation of 

National Freedom Day on February 1st. To learn more, see 

www.hopeforjustice.org. 
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The Cathedral Sunday Mass can be heard at 9:00am on 

KWNO Channel 1230AM or 98.7FM Radio and can be seen on 

Wednesday afternoon at 4pm on HBC Channel 20.  

 

The Winona-Rochester Diocese televised Mass can be seen 

each Sunday at 7:30am on LaCrosse channel WKBT. Consult 

your cable listings for correct channel. 
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Monday, January 27 

1:00pm—Quilters, Stage Area 

6:30pm—Catholic in Recovery group, Church Hall 

Tuesday, January 28 

7:30pm—Knights of Columbus 4th Deg., Church Hall 

Wednesday, January 29 

9:00am—Quilters, Stage Area 

6:15pm—Faith Formation, Church 

Saturday, February 1 

8:00am—Lay Carmelite Group, Church & Hall 
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For prayer requests or to join the prayer chain please contact: 

Normagene Pettersen at 452-5601. 
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St. Casimir Parish Goal: $13,330 

 

As of: 1/17/2020 

 

Amount Pledged & Received: $15,629 

Amount Over Goal: $2,299 

Percentage of Goal: 117.25% 

 

Thank you for your support!! 
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Fiscal Year July 1, 2019—June 30, 2020 

 

Giving July 1, 2019—January 12, 2020 

Total Church Support ................................................. $84,531 

Budgeted Church Support YTD ................................. $86,196 

 

 

July 1—December 31, 2019 

Income* ................................................................... $150,410 

Expenses .................................................................. $114,964 

Net Gain/(Loss) ...................................................... $35,446 

 

*A $29,000 unrestricted bequest was received in September. 
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Bright Lights, Big City 

Saturday, February 8, 2020. Social Hour: 5:30pm, Dinner: 

7:00pm. Enjoy a night of social fundraising at the Riverport 

Inn. Tickets are $50 and available from WACS Business Office: 

507-474-7449. 
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Soup & Sandwich Luncheon St. Mary’s Catholic Church, 

Minneiska, Sunday, February 9, following 10:00am 

Mass. Includes Homemade Bean & Ham Soup or Chicken 

Noodle Soup, Ham Salad Sandwich, Dessert and Coffee or 

Milk and will be served until 1:00pm. Cost is a free will 

donation to the Church. There will also be a Bake Sale. 

��
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Steubenville North Conference 

(Grades 9-12) 

July 10-12, 2020 (Rochester) 

Registration now open – early bird 

discount this month 

Cost $350 ($365 after January 20, 2020) 

 

Camp Summit (Grades 6-8) 

August 3-6, 2020 (Eagle Bluff - Lanesboro)  

Cost $300 

 

Visit www.dow.org/Departments/Youth-and-Young-Adults 

for more information. 

 

Informational Meeting—February 16 (6:30-8:30pm) 

Cathedral (Holy Family Hall) 

Registration forms will be available. 

Contact Heidi Indahl for more information at the email - 

workplayread@gmail.com. 

 

Upcoming Fundraisers 

March 27—Fish Fry at St. Mary’s 

May 16—Fun Walk & Wag  
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It is Catholic Schools Week! We are 

looking forward to a fun week 

celebrating our Catholic Schools! 

Please see the bulletin insert from 

Sr. Judith Schaefer, President of 

Cotter Schools and Mr. Pat Bowlin, 

WACS Principal. If you can, please join us for an all-city mass 

led by Bishop Quinn on Friday, January 31, 2020 at 10:00am 

at the Basilica of St. Stanislaus. 
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Texts online at: usccb.org/nab 

Readings for the week of January 26, 2020 

Sunday:  Is 8:23—9:3/Ps 27:1, 4, 13-14 [1a]/1    

               Cor 1:10-13, 17/Mt 4:12-23 or 4:12-17 

Monday:  2 Sm 5:1-7, 10/Ps 89:20, 21-22, 25-26 [25a]/ 

                Mk 3:22-30 

Tuesday:  2 Sm 6:12b-15, 17-19/Ps 24:7, 8, 9, 10 [8]/Mk  

                3:31-35 

Wednesday:  2 Sm 7:4-17/Ps 89: 4-5, 27-28, 29-30 [29a]/Mk 4:1-20 

Thursday:  2 Sm 7:18-19, 24-29/Ps 132:1-2, 3-5, 11, 12, 13- 

                14 [Lk 1:32b]/Mk 4:21-25 

Friday:  2 Sm 11:1-4a, 5-10a, 13-17/Ps 51:3-4, 5-6a, 6bcd-7,  

               10-11 [cf. 3a]/Mk 4:26-34 

Saturday:  2 Sm 12:1-7a, 10-17/Ps 51:12-13, 14-15, 16-17   

               [12a]/Mk 4:35-41 

Next Sunday:  Mal 3:1-4/Ps 24:7, 8, 9, 10 [10b]/Heb 2:14- 

               18/Lk 2:22-40 or 2:22-32 

 

©LPi 
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Physician assisted suicide (PAS) is a hot topic across the USA. 

There will be a bill proposed in the Minnesota legislature this 

2020 to legalize it. Catholic Church statements and video 

witnesses are available at www.usccb.org/toliveeachday . 

 

Physician Assisted Suicide myth: People want to die with 

dignity, before they lose who they are. 

 

Truth: Dying with dignity means honoring that people never 

cease being wholly themselves, regardless of declining 

abilities. 

 

Catholic compassion: Men and women are beloved sons and 

daughters of the Father, and that does not change with 

disability or illness. The language about “losing who they are” 

suggests that being human is measured by our abilities, and 

when we lose them, we lose the self. Losing abilities is hard 

and calls for friendship and compassion. But the human being 

created in God’s image never loses that identity. To die with 

dignity is live until God says it is time to go, supported by your 

brothers and sisters in Christ. 
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Monday, January 27 

 7:00am Cathedral  † William Grossel 

 

Tuesday, January 28 

 7:00am Cathedral † Catherine Pelowski 

 12:10pm Cathedral † Julio and Agripina Reyes 

   5:15pm St. Mary’s  † Gene Stachowitz 

 

Wednesday, January 29 

 7:00am Cathedral † Janice Hock 

    8:30am    St. Mary’s   † David Green 

 12:10pm Cathedral † Alma Grossell 

 

 Thursday, January 30 

  7:00am Cathedral † Mary Gibbons 

 12:10pm Cathedral † Mathildia Hock 

   5:15pm St. Mary’s  † Msgr. Joseph Mountain  

 

Friday, January 31 

  7:00am Cathedral † Allen Hock 

   8:30am St. Mary’s  † Marion Cunningham 

12:10pm Cathedral † Al Smith 

     

Saturday, February 1 

 8:00am Cathedral Reparation of Sins 

 4:30pm St. Mary’s † Joe & Carol Snidarsic 

 5:15pm Cathedral † John and Carolyn King 

  

Sunday, February 2 

 7:00am Cathedral Cathedral & St. Casimir Parishes 

 8:30am St. Mary’s † John & Evelyn Rumstick  

 9:00am St. Casimir † Elizabeth Keen 

 10:30am Cathedral † Elizabeth Mueller 

 10:30am St. Mary’s St. Mary’s Parish 


